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to me, Karina, Jean-Yves, Marci

Dear Ms. Leson:

On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, | would like to acknowledge receipt of your
correspondence of December 13, 2021, regarding the Convention on the Rights of the
Child. I regret the delay in replying.

Thank you for writing. You may be assured that your comments, offered on behalf of the
National Council of Women of Canada, have been carefully reviewed.

| note that copies of your letter have also been sent to the Honourable Karina Gould,
Minister of Families, Children and Social Development, and the Honourable Marci len,
Minister for Women and Gender Equality and Youth. | have taken the liberty of
forwarding additional copies of your email and attached letter to the Honourable
Jean-Yves Duclos, Minister of Health. While the Prime Minister appreciates being made
aware of your concerns, he will leave the issues you raise to be considered by the
Ministers.

Once again, thank you for writing.

Sincerely,

C. Chaar

Executive Correspondence Officer/Agent de correspondance
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